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A meeting between Director of the Administration, Željko Obradović, and Head of the Department of
Geodesy of the Civil Engineering Faculty of the University of Sarajevo, Prof. Dr. Admir Mulahusić, was
held in the offices of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs of FBH.

Director Obradović briefed Mr. Mulahusić on the Administration's current activities, particularly in
implementation of the crucial projects in the land administration sector in the Federation of BH, as well as
on its future planned activities, particularly in the legislative field. Cooperation between the
Administration and the Department of Geodesy was also discussed, noting their insufficient cooperation so
far, and concrete activities were agreed to improve cooperation of these two very important stakeholders in



the geodetic and cadastral sector. To this end, it was agreed that representatives of the Federal
Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs of FBH would visit the Department of Geodesy of
the Civil Engineering Faculty.
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